
 I was hired with SCDSB in 2010 when FDK was first introduced. I 

am very fortunate to work at Sunnybrae where I have been since the 

beginning. There were many challenges in the first few years of FDK 

and I am proud of our local for making positive changes that have 

greatly impacted DECE’s. Our local has always been knowledgeable and 

supportive and I am grateful to now be a part of it. I have been on 

the PL/Social committee since December 2016 and I enjoy planning 

workshops and events for fellow DECEs. 

 

I am always open to trying new things and going on new adventures 

whether it be at school with students and colleagues or in my personal 

life with family and friends. 

I enjoy sharing my knowledge and experiences with others. Knowledge 

is power and information is liberating. I would describe myself as honest, motivated and 

compassionate.  

I am committed to the belief that all DECE'S  have the right to be well informed, supported, and 

be given opportunities for education and training which is why I know I am best suited, and would 

like your support in running for local executive officer on the SCDECE executive.  

Thank you 

Sarah Murray 

 


